
Spey Safe 

Friday 13November 2020  

Contact Information 

Please ensure you complete the Annual Data Check which was sent 
home with pupils on Monday.  It is important that we have your 
current email address and mobile number should we require to 
make contact with important correspondence. 

Bus Checks 

Starting next week  SLT will be carrying out checks on all 
buses to ensure pupils are travelling on the correct bus and 
have the appropriate pass. 

Top Tips 

Please see attached sheet of Top Tips 
issued by Moray Council. 

Social Distance 

It is important that we maintain  the 2 metre distance 
from each other to prevent the spread of Covid.   At 
times where this isn’t possible everyone should wear a 
face covering, unless exempt. 


